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Good Morning Summit Families:   

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT LUNCH AND BREAKFAST PICK UP TOMORROW: 

 Pick up time for our first meal distribution tomorrow, Wednesday, March 18, is from 11:00 a.m. 
to 12:00 p.m. 

 Please stay in your car.  Someone will come to your car or we will create a drive-up line. 
 Open your window and tell the staff person how many students need meals. 
 Remain in your car while staff goes to get your meals 
 A staff person will bring the meals to you.   
 Open your trunk or back doors to put the food in your vehicle. 
 This is our first attempt to provide this service.  We are creating a process at each location 

tomorrow and know that there will be some challenges.   
 Please be patient.  Remember we are all supporting each other. 
 An administrator will be at each location  
 Remember, we are estimating the number of families that will pick up meals.  If it appears we 

are not going to be able to provide 7 breakfasts/lunches for each child, we will offer less AND we 
will schedule another pick up day this week.   

 Remember the state has indicated that families can pick up school lunch and breakfast at ANY 
school in the state that is distributing meals.  If it is easier to pick up at the closest district to 
you, you can do that.   

LOCATIONS: 

• Summit Academy-30100 Olmstead, Flat Rock 
• Summit Academy North High School-18601 Middlebelt, Romulus 
• Meijer Parking Lot-3710 Dix Highway, Lincoln Park 
• Meijer Parking Lot-14640 Pardee, Taylor 
• Meijer Parking Lot-9701 Belleville Road, Belleville 
• Beulah Baptist Church-5651 Middlebelt, Westland 
• New Birth Baptist Church-27628 Avondale, Inkster 
• Lighthouse Ministries-5403 S. Wayne Rd., Wayne 

http://www.summitacademy.com/


We continue to strive to support our students, staff, and families during this unprecedented time.  We 
are doing our very best to respond to emails as quickly as we possibly can.  Thank you so much for your 
patience and support.  #SummitStrong 

Breathing FIRE  

Leann 
Leann Hedke, Superintendent 

 


